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June 7, 1993

Mrs. Sarah Gould

President, Tree of Life Synagogue
Pennsylvania Avenue

Uniontown, PA 15401

Dear Mrs. Gould,

At the annual meeting of the Membership of Temple Israel it was resolved
that significant changes were necessary in the educational program for our
children. Our member agreed that the joint Religious School is not meeting the
educational and religious needs of our children. We would like to develop a
curriculum which is family focused, closely integrated into temple worship
services and reflective of the philosophy of Reform Judaism.

The joint Religious School was organized by agreement of the Boards of
Temple Israel and Tree of Life Synagogue. We are grateful for your cooperation
during " our long association. However, we feel that in view of changed
circumstances, we need to develop our own Religious School which will meet our

needs. Hopefully, we can still arrange for the children in our Religious
Schools to join together for holiday celebrations.

We are recommending that the account of the Joint School be closed and the
balance of the funds be equally distributed.

With all best wishes.

Yours sincerely,

J. Leonard Pariser,
President



